
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS AT ALVERTON CP  

THURSDAY 1st OCTOBER 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Thursday 1st October, ‘Phototronics’ will be in school taking your child’s 
school photograph. Please can you ensure that children are wearing their school uniform on 
this day. (There will be no PE on this day) 

All children will be having their individual photograph taken. (You are under no obligation 
to purchase these photos) 

Unfortunately, this year we are unable to take group family photographs, and unable to 
invite younger/older siblings into school to be included in photos. This is due to the current 
guidelines of having class ‘bubbles’ in school, and we are unable to mix these bubbles. We 
apologise for this and hope that by next year things will be back to normal. 

Parents are not able to be present when photographs are been taken. 

Yours sincerely, 

R. Linsley  

Head Teacher 
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‘Together Everybody Achieves More’ 
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